October 18, 2021



Dear friends and family,

We are excited to announce that on Tuesday, October 18th we will welcome visitors into our community! Thank you for being so patient with us over the last several weeks while we have been following guidelines from the Virginia Department of Health.

What you can expect beginning October 18th as we reopen our community, we will begin communal dining for all three meals for all residents. We encourage all residents to wear their masks and use hand sanitizer upon entering the dining room.

Group activities will resume for communal activities and movies. All residents are encouraged to wear their masks and use hand sanitizer before and after each activity.

All visitors are required to sign in at the kiosk at the front desk to answer COVID-19 screening questions and a temperature check. Residents may have visitors in their apartment or designated areas outside.

Please remember to continue to follow guidelines from the Center of Disease Control and the Virginia Department of Health by wearing masks and maintaining at least six feet apart. If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, please do not visit. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call 540-213-4400.

Thanks,

Kelly Rose

Executive Director

Kelly Rose